
Dear aim,. 
	

8/7/76 
While I make no reference to it in my letter to O'Neill, the last pages on his list and the last in the stank he sent, those on the lists, are all different sizes. The differences are not great. They are not scraps, for example. But they are not a standard size and do differ. I suggest that this can mean they had other material that was out off. Hy guess would be that it deals with reasons for not letting the records out. They seem to have zerozed an original for me. 
I have some other suspicions. One is that the Archives is not really responsible for this long delay. That in most cases may be the CIA. 
Ifairchives 14ited until the last word was in then it was CIA for sure. 
There is no reference to any other authority yet CD 651 is FBI and is provided. Basked. 

They have started something new with these makings. They use a red felt pen and write deletion at the masked protion. That is good. 

Best, 


